

December 13th, 2018

To the Student Body at Large

Florida Agricultural and Mechanical University

Greetings to the amazing student body of Florida Agricultural and Mechanical University. It is a pleasure to serve you all as the Organization and Finance Committee Chair of the Student Senate for this academic year. We, the current members of the Student Government Association, are working diligently to improve Student Body relations and facilitate transparency from within the organization to members of our campus. Therefore, I'd like this memorandum to serve as an official notice that the special allocations application will open MONDAY December 17th, 2018.

I would like to thank all clubs and organizations who complied with the Office of Student Activities and Student Senate mandates to become eligible for funding, and myself along with the Organization and Finance Committee are excited to serve you all. As the financial custodians of the Student Senate, Senate President Moricette and I, appreciate the patience of our beloved campus organizations as we have prepared for the special allocation season.

Should there be any questions, I can be reached via email at taylar1.hall@famu.edu. Happy Holidays, and Go Rattlers!

Taylar A. Hall

Junior Political Science/Broadcast Journalism Student
Florida A&M University Student Government Association
Organization and Finance Committee Chairperson, 48th Student Senate